
                                                                                                                              
 

Dear Parents and children, 
 
 

Welcome back to our final term!  We hope you had a lovely Easter break and managed to enjoy some of the lovely 
sunshine. Below is some information for you for this term. If you have any issues or questions, please feel free to 
email one of us: 

niccolajones@leck-st-peters.lancs.sch.uk 
samanthacottam@hornby.lancs.sch.uk 
pamtidd@leck-st-peters.lancs.sch.uk 

 

What we will be learning this term: 

English Year 3 and 4 – Persuasive writing, Greek Myths, Reports, Fantasy Stories Humorous verse and 
poetry  
Year 5 and 6  - Persuasive writing, Greek Myths, Reports, Fantasy Stories Humorous verse and 
poetry  
In June we have the author Dan Worsley visiting to work with us on our story writing technique, we 
will be able to hear some of his stories and will have an opportunity to buy signed copies.  

Maths Year 3 and 4 - Fractions and Decimals, Shape, Statistics,  Money and Time  
Year 5 and 6 –  Shape: Area and Perimeter, Statistics. 

History Ancient Greece.  

Geography A study of Greece and Greek Islands. 

Science Rocks and soils/ Animals / health  

RE Places of worship, similarities and differences.   

French Family, Pets, School and Hobbies.  

Computing Communication collaboration Productivity Internet Safety – Super Digital Citizen  

DT Pop up books. 

Art 3D, Collage (Hundertwasser). 

PE Athletics, Team Sports . 

PSHE Friendships and Relationships,  RSe. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for all your support. 
The Junior Team:  
Mrs Jones, Mrs Cottam and Mrs Tidd 

Leck St Peter’s CE School 
Junior Class Newsletter 

Summer Term 2022 

 

 PE lessons 
Our PE lessons this term are on Tuesday and 
Thursday. Please ensure that your child always has a 
full school PE kit: School PE T-shirt and sweatshirt, 
school shorts, trainers or pumps. A spare pair of socks 
would also be very handy! 

 

 

Homework 
Homework will be set on a Monday and must be returned on a Monday. This will include: 
Spellings practise for their weekly test. New words to learn will be sent home each Monday with a spelling 
practise book. Spelling tests will be on a Monday. 

Maths will be mental Maths skills and times tables through TTRS or Sumdog (fun online maths skills practise) 
every day please. 
Reading every day for 20 minutes – children may borrow books from school and the library bus, or of course may 
read their own books, comics and magazines of your choice. 
In addition to this, topic work will be sent home on an occasional basis. 
If you are having any issues with completing homework or reading daily, please contact your class teacher.  

 

Junior Staff 
Year 3 and 4 are taught by Mrs Jones each morning for 
English and Maths. 
Year 5 and 6 are taught by Mrs Tidd (Monday – 
Wednesday) and Mrs Cottam (Thursday and Friday) with 
Mrs Elliott, Mrs Ratcliffe  and Mrs Stalker supporting the 
children across the week.  
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